LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, FEBRUARY 2025


Hi Folks!
I saw a meme on Facebook that went something like this, “Dear Mother Nature, I have reviewed your offering for the last 3 weeks.  I do not care for your product.  I am returning it and ask that you reinstate July”. I must admit I agree wholeheartedly.
Well, a new year brings new activities.  In this mailing you will find several flyers and announcements.  We have Baby Showers, Be the Change, our Celebrate Life dinner and auction and more.  I will send flyers for what I have and will send updates as they become available.  Regarding the flyer for the Celebrate Life Dinner—I am asking that you share this far and wide and as often as possible.  We would like to have a stunningly good turnout for this dinner and that only happens if enough people know about it.

VERY IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT--- as you will see, one of the flyers attached to this email is your invitation to our Volunteer Luncheon on March 15th.  We hope all of you will come and enjoy a GREAT buffet luncheon, sharing with other Representatives and accepting our heartfelt thanks for all you do.  I must give the Grand Tavern a “head count” the first week of March so I need to know who can come.  You can email us oakmac@rtl-lifespan.org, or call the office, 248-816-1546 and let us know you can come.
This may prove to be a very interesting year for those of us in the pro-life movement.  Our hope and prayer is that we will be able to provide greater respect and protection for all life---

Love Life!

Diane


